
The Furever Project’s (TFP) Animal Intake Policy - 2024 
 
The Furever Project is a foster-based rescue. The number of dogs we have in our custody at 
any one time is limited to the number of suitable foster homes available. 
 
All fosters are volunteers and may refuse any dog they feel would not be a good fit in their 
home.  
 
Prior to taking custody of a dog, the dog is given (and must pass) a temperament test given by a 
qualified Furever representative. We do not take in dogs with a documented bite history, those 
who fail our temperament test, or those having a documented history of severe aggression. 
 
Private individuals surrendering an animal to TFP must complete and sign Furever’s “Dog 
Transfer of Ownership” form which legally transfers custody of the animal to TFP. 
 
Prior to being taken into our custody, dogs received/transferred from other rescues, VA 
releasing agencies, or out-of-state releasing agencies will be signed for by an authorized TFP 
representative. 


